
Youth 
 

Please join our youth on Friday, April 13th! 

Meeting at the church gym at 7 p.m.  

 

Preparing our building 
 

Join us on April 21 at 10:00am to clean           

our church Sanctuary in order to have it 

ready for the 130th Anniversary.  

Lunch will be provided. 

 

In Loving Memory 
 

The flowers on the sanctuary are placed by 

Nell Baker in loving memory of Bob Pow. 

 

Pastor Bill Dyck 
 

Ali Wardana from the Indonesian church will 

travel to Bolivia in May  with Pastor Bill Dyck. 

If anyone would like to send him or Janice a 

letter, or a card, he has offered to bring it to 

them.  If interested please call  Jessica at the 

office at 403-263-5911. 

 

Open Door Seniors 
 

Treasure Chest Sale on May 25-26. The Open 

Door is gladly accepting donations by May 4. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Thank you note 
 

It was indeed a joy to receive from my church 

family a lovely plant with six beautiful white 

blossoms. A visit with Pamela Biluk who          

delivered them was an added pleasure.  

Thank you and kindest regards to my church 

family”. Respectfully, Louise Farrer. 

0Please refrain from using scented                

products due to allergies and                             

sensitivities. Thank you! 

Monday, April 9 

10:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Fellowship (Baraca) 

  7:00 p.m. Mission Group (Baraca) 
 

Tuesday, April 10 

12:00 p.m. Lunchtime Prayer (Sanctuary) 
 

Wednesday, April 11 

  7:30 a.m. Prayer (Chapel) 

  1:00 p.m.  Vintage Bronze (Underwood) 

  2:00 p.m.  Women’s Bible Fellowship (Prayer) 

  7:00 p.m. Prayer (Chapel) 
 

Thursday, April 12 

  5:30 p.m. Acclamation (Underwood Room) 

  7:00 p.m. Sanctuary Choir (Fellowship Hall) 
 

Saturday, April 14 

  2:00 p.m.  Celebration of Pastor Teibe’s life 
 

Sunday,  April 15 

  9:40 a.m. Pre-Service Prayer (Prayer Room)  

10:00 a.m. Morning Service (Sanctuary) 

11:45 a.m.  Adult Bible Study (Connections) 

 1:00 p.m. Hispanic Service (Sanctuary)  

$136,250

$176,042

$39,792 

 229 

 67 

296  

  

Heritage Fund Offering 
 

This year we are combining our Easter Special  

Offering with our 130th Anniversary project as 

a Special “Heritage Fund”. This fund will be 

used for outreach projects and as a  

start of our pipe organ restoration fund.  

We will collect it during the month of May.  



“We will devote ourselves to prayer and 
to the ministry of the word.”  Acts 6:4 

 

 
 

The prayer needs of our family are: 

Bart Dailley, Ingrid Bakken, Sylvia Thompson 

and Marilyn Henriques. 
 

If you have an urgent or confidential            

prayer request, please contact Erna at                

403-284-3737 and you will be included  

in our Prayer Chain  
 

You are welcomed to join us pray: 

Sunday: Pre–service prayer 

Prayer room at 9:40 a.m.  

Wednesday: 7:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  

join us to pray in the Chapel. 
 

Lunchtime prayer 
 

We will have our first lunchtime prayer on 

April 10th from 12:00 –12:45p.m.  

We meet on the 2nd Tuesday of the month. 

 

 
  

Youth Bible study 
 

The Youth Bible Study will have a break    

today, but we will resume on April 15th.  
 

Lunchtime service 
 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of the month 

for Lunchtime Service. Everyone is welcome. 
 

Please contact Pastor Jim at   

403-803-6703 if you would like to                  

participate in one of our Bible Studies. 

SUNDAY, APRIL 8 2018 
 

 

Prayer of Invocation 
 

Prelude  
Adagio (Mendelssohn)   

 

*Songs of Praise  
Rejoice, the Lord is King - #228 

Responsive Reading - Psalm 61:1-5, 8 (p.566) 

Our God Reigns - #229 
 

Reading from the Old Testament 
Genesis 41:37-39, 46-49, 53-55(pp. 41-42)  

Dave Collins 

 

Anthem  
The Glory of the Cross (Shackley)   

 

Pastoral Prayer 
 

\(Children are dismissed to Sunday School) 
 

Our Offerings & Response  
Come to the Altar (Brown, Brock, Furtick and Joy) 

Liam Gonzalez 

*Doxology 
 

*Song  
Amazing Grace, My Chains are Gone  

 

Sermon scripture 
John 2:1-11 (p. 1054) 

 

Sermon  
The Sign of a Good Wine- Rev. Norm Derkson 

 

*Song  
Nothing But the Blood- #195 

 

Communion 
 

*Song  
We Are One in the Bond of Love - #281  

 

*Benediction 
 

Postlude  
Psalm 19 (Marcello) 

 

 

*PLEASE STAND IF YOU ARE ABLE 

Soundburst at First 
 

FBC Spring Concert featuring the Choirs, 

Handbells and organ on Saturday,  

June 2nd, at 7:00p.m.  

 

Baptisms 
 

We will have Baptisms on May 6th. If you are         

interested in getting baptized, please contact 

Jessica at 403-263-5911for more information. 

 

130th Anniversary 
 

On Sunday, May 13th, we will celebrate 130 

years. This service will include a Mass Choir.  

If you have sung with the FBC choir in the 

past, please consider joining us for this day. 
There will be a single Saturday morning             

practice on  May 12, from 9:30am-11:30am. 
 

Pray with us for the spiritual impact on our 

130th anniversary and join us with your 

friends and family to celebrate and thank 

God for his faithfulness during these years. 
 

 

 

Home Mission Group 
 

Meeting on April 9 at 7:00 p.m. in the Baraca 
Room. We will be preparing pajama bags for 

a shelter. Please bring bath/pamper item(s), 

journals and your receipt(s), and a Christian 
book to share.  

Any questions, call Cindy at (403) 238-2533 


